Complimentary Transportation to Convention Provided by Stanley Grot

Great news! Because the upcoming February 7, 2013 convention is located in St. Clair Shores, causing a lot of inconvenience for our loyal, dedicated delegates from the northern portion of the county, I am providing free and convenient transportation to the convention.

Why am I doing this?

Number 1: We cannot let the establishment minimize our attendance to this convention.

Number 2: This is the least I can do to show my appreciation to all my supporters and hardworking volunteers.

We will be meeting in the parking lot of Palazzo Grande on Thursday, February 7, 2013. Palazzo Grande is located at 54660 Van Dyke Avenue, Shelby Township, MI 48316 (just south of 25 Mile Road).

The limo buses will be departing at the following times:

First limo bus, 5:45 p.m.; Second limo bus, 6:00 p.m.; and Third and final limo bus, 6:20 p.m.

If you miss the last bus, please drive yourself to the convention.

You can park your car in a safe, convenient location in the Palazzo Grande parking lot and get a free ride to the convention. At the conclusion of the convention the buses will bring us back to our vehicles. Delegates who live or work close to the St. Clair Shores location can drive directly to the convention. If you feel like driving yourself, please do so. There is no charge or any obligation to take advantage of this comfortable, convenient, and fun way to travel to the convention hall.

In order to accommodate every request, please call me at 586.453.5988 or email me at Stanleytgrot@gmail.com to RSVP for your enjoyable ride to the convention.

Thank you for your friendship, your support, and your time volunteering for our conservative Republican cause. Keep fighting for our traditional conservative family values for our country and the future generations.

Sincerely.

Stanley Grot